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USD 415 Approves Projects

When Hiawatha’s Board of Education met Monday, an expenditure approval for repair work in the
district, was approved(Play Audio)

That’s Superintendent John Severin, who says, along with those projects to be conducted this
summer, the USD 415 Board of Education also approved payment for the coaching staff that
oversees the summer weightlifting program(Play Audio)

The School Board also approved a number of handbooks, including those for staff, parents, students,
and activities, for use during the next school year. No major changes were made to the wording.
The meeting served as the last for Severin, who is retiring after 44-years in education.

We’ll talk with him in detail about his years of service coming up later this week.
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